
Club Update – 29th July 2021 

Following the Government’s announcement on 19th July to move to ‘Step 4’ of the ‘Roadmap of the 

staged easing of lockdown restrictions’ the LTA has now released its guidelines to venues and 

members.  

Whilst all club facilities are now available for use, individuals still need to be vigilant due to the 

number of recent positive cases both locally and nationally. The Club is continuing to put safety 

procedures in place to help to keep visitors safe – extra cleaning, encouraging social distancing, 

washing of hands etc. But we also need your help to ensure the Club stays operational along with 

keeping individuals safe whilst using its facilities. A few reminders are: 

 Social distancing – please respect others and keep your distance. 

 Handwashing and sanitising – please wash your hands frequently and use hand sanitiser. 

 COVID symptoms or a positive test - If you or a family member has visited the club and then 

become unwell with COVID symptoms or receive a positive test, please contact the Club via 

info@altc.net  

 NHS Test and Trace – whilst it is no longer a legal requirement to collect contact details, by 

doing so will help to reduce the spread of the virus. As a Club we want to continue to 

support this so the NHS QR code posters will still be available throughout the site for visitors 

to check in. The Member’s Club Night register will also continue to be taken.  

 Ventilation – if you are socialising in the clubhouse, please ensure doors and windows are 

opened. But please remember to close them when you leave. 

 Face coverings – whilst no longer required by law, the Government expects and 

recommends individuals should continue to wear them in crowded and enclosed areas. 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

As it is nearly the end of July, on behalf of the Directors and Committee, I hope you all have a lovely 

summer break (either at home or away). Fingers crossed the sun will keep shining so you can 

continue to enjoy being back on court – it’s been great to see so many of you playing again... 

Thank you 

Tina 
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